International Research Collaborations Working Group (I-Group)

Government-University-Industry Research Roundtable

I.  Statement of Purpose for the “I-Group”
The International Research Collaborations Working Group (“I-Group”) is a project of the Government-University-Industry Research Roundtable (GUIRR) at the National Academies.

The purpose of the Working Group is to facilitate international collaborations among academic, government, and industrial partners by: (1) identifying policies and operations that enhance our ability to collaborate; (2) identifying barriers to collaboration – policies and operations that could be improved; (3) publishing a primer, web-based resource, or other compendium of successful strategies and methodologies; (4) and suggesting how barriers might be addressed.  

An important means for the Working Group to carry out its work will be a workshop that will bring together subject matter experts from universities, government, and professional organizations in the USA and other nations.  The Working Group will strive to be as inclusive as possible, bringing together the appropriate parties to the table around meaningful discussion and solutions.

II.  Statement of Purpose for Proposed Workshop

The International Research Collaborations Working Group (“I-Group”), a project of the Government-University-Industry Research Roundtable (GUIRR) at the National Academies, proposes to sponsor a workshop on international research collaborations.

The purpose of this workshop is to: 1) bring subject matter experts – from universities, industry, government, and professional organizations in the USA and other nations – together from specialized areas of international research collaborations; 2) publish a record of proceedings for distribution to interested persons in academia, industry, the federal government, and other interested parties; and 3) lead to the publication of a primer, web-based resource, or other book, as well as future conferences and workshops in the areas of international research collaborations.

This workshop will include subject matter experts from academia, the private sector, U.S. Government, and professional organizations consistent with I-Group’s belief that the working group be as inclusive as possible in bringing the appropriate parties to the table around meaningful discussions and solutions.
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